
 

 

 
 

                           

 
Between Wednesday 17th and Saturday 19th May we have been working in the space with gath-
ered and extracted materials, from diverse sources and location. Kirsten is restaging, already 
staged events that are yet to happen. Ana is exploring the ways that sound gives location while 
also seeping and slipping into the sounds of this place. An investigation of what occurs as we 
group elements individually and what happens when those elements converge in a space. 
 

 

 

Over the next 3 weeks we will continue to work in the space, repositioning, reformulating and 

distilling the elements to make new connections. We will open the space again at Digbeth First 

Friday on the 7th June.  
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